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Results of Council Priorities Survey 
 
Through a survey on the City’s website, Parksville Council sought input from Parksville residents to help 
determine Council’s strategic priorities for the next three years. The survey was open from April 30 to June 18 
with a total of 425 surveys completed and 403 respondents indicating they were Parksville residents.  
 
The complete survey results are posted to Let’s Talk Parksville at 
https://letstalkparksville.ca/8785/documents/17616. The questions were general in nature; residents 
responded to the twelve questions with detailed and insightful comments, relevant to Council’s priorities. 
 
Council will discuss strategic priorities at the Committee of the Whole meeting scheduled for 4 pm, 
Wednesday, July 3 in the Forum, 100 Jensen Avenue East. The public is welcome to attend and there will be an 
opportunity for public comment. The Committee of the Whole meeting agenda may be accessed from the 
home page of the City’s website. Following the COTW meeting, there will be two public hearings and the 
Council meeting scheduled to begin at 6 pm. 
 
The City thanks residents for their time to complete this survey and for their willingness to share their 
priorities for Parksville with Council.  
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca  
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